
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Health and Safety Commission (HSC) guidance recommends that 
organisations, such as schools should: ‘consider carefully the likely risks 
to pupils and visitors, and make allowance for them’ - when the decision 
about the numbers of first-aid personnel is being made. As a legal 
requirement, all staff  First Aiders must have attended a recognised 
course that is affiliated with OFQUAL - which should be one of the 
following: emergency first aid at work (EFAW) or first aid at work (FAW). 
 

For more information please refer to HSE: 
https://www.hse.gov.uk/firstaid  
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